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Hello Roosevelt Friends and Families

We made it! Soon we’ll say good-bye to the 21-22 school year. The year
was unique and successful as we came back strong after Covid disrupted
our learning. So THANK YOUI Parents and guardians, we could not
have done it without your continued support and partnership.

is May 2-5th: | am sure your child's

teacher may appreciate a kind gesture.

May Field Davs: 3rd, 4th and 5th

3rd grade: Tues., May 24th 12:30-2:30 @ Kennedy Hodapp Field
4th grade: Wed., May 25th 9:00-11:00 @ Kennedy Hodapp Field
Sth grade: Wed., May 25th 12:30-2:30 @ Kennedy Hodapp Field

2022 Summer Sehoof

Summer School will be held 4T LAKELAND Breakfast, Lunch and Busing is provided

Dater: June 8th and 9th, June 13th-16th and June 18th-23rd (10 days total)
Da_y.r and times: Monday - Thursday 8:00 am - 1:00 pm
ﬁr’gdgf‘gartgg Registration:

Please visit our District website to register your child for 22-23 Kindergarten:
https://www.willmar.k12.mn.us/domain/1323
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Enigtl/Begshialior Whalever the reason you're enrolling your child with Willmar Public Schools we're excited you

want to partner wilh us in your student's education!

CETIT) NEW K-12 Students to the District

Need to Register your child for 2022-2023 Kindergarten;
Eamilies with siblings already attending Willmar Public Schools

There is not an ‘in-person’ Kindergarten Round-Up, instead we will do 1:1 Family/Teacher Conf. in Sept.

LOOKING AHEaD TO FalLlL 2022

Fall K-5 Family-Teacher-Student 1:1 Conferences on Sept. 6th and 7th

Fall PreK Family-Teacher-Student 1:1 Conferences on Sept. 8th and 9th

K-5: School Starts on Thurs. Sept 8th PreK: School Starts Mon. Sept. 12th

Thank you for your continued partnemﬁi/). we cannot do this without you! If | can ever be of assistance, please
reach out to me at lockharti@willmar.k12.mn.us or call me directly at 320-231-8474. Lori Lockhart, Roosevelt Principal
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Prek:

With the weather getting warmer, please take advantage of playing outside with your child.
You can go on a scavenger hunt looking for shapes, colors, animals, insects, etc. Sidewalk
chalk can be a great way to practice letters and numbers. Climbing, running, skipping, hopping
and playing catch are great ways to develop gross motor skills.

K:

Happy May, Kindergarten families! It is hard to believe we are entering our final month of the
school year. From the bottom of our hearts, the kindergarten teachers and support staff would
like to say thank you for a great year and for allowing us to work with your child each day. We
have enjoyed getting to know your child and family tremendously, and will miss spending our
days with them! This month please watch notes home, Remind messages, etc. for information
regarding our final field trip to Robbins Island as well as some end of the year fun toward the
end of the month. As always, please keep reading with and to your child all throughout the
summer and play, play, play! Have a great summer!

1%t Grade:

Thank you First Grade families for what has been a great year! We can hardly believe we are
in our last month of school! This month, we are looking forward to a lot of things - adding and
subtracting larger (2 digit!) numbers, digging deeper into place value, determining the central
message of a story, and determining key details. We are also excited for our upcoming field
trip to the Willmar Fire Station, Police Station, and Robbins Island! More info will be coming
about this as the date approaches. The end of the school year will be bringing a lot of extra
fun activities - be sure to ask your child what's happening!

2nd Grade:

Happy May and Happy Spring! We are so thankful for the warmer days and being together. It is
hard to believe that our year together is coming to a close. We would like to continue to send
along our gratitude for all of you and the work you have put in with your student this year. We
are also thankful for our volunteers that helped us with our field trip to the Kandiyohi County
Museum. Our grade will be going to Prairie Woods Environmental Learning Center on May 18
and 19! Please pack good walking shoes and a light jacket in case it is windy. To finish our year
in Math, we will be looking at 2D and 3D shapes! We will also be working with time and
clocks. In Literacy, we will be reviewing main idea, as well as reviewing writing skills and other
literacy skills previously taught! We are looking forward to finishing the year strong!
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CLASSROOM NEWS

3rd Grade:
May is here!l Wow, spring is flying by. This past month has been a busy and exciting time for
3rd grade! Our 3rd graders had a blast at our math and literacy night. We have also
practiced and learned many new skills. Students have done a great job keeping a growth
mindset, exploring topics such as perimeter and multi-step problems in math! In literacy,
students have analyzed main idea and looked at text relationships such as cause and effect
and compare and contrasting. We are thrilled for an amazing month ahead! Keep up the
great work 3rd graders!

4t Grade:

As we enter our last month of the 2022 school year, we would first like to thank you and
your child for making this year such a wonderful year. These 4th graders are AMAZING kids
and have worked so hard this year. They are going to be wonderful leaders next year as 5th
graders. Thank you parents/guardians for your continuous support. It is greatly appreciated!
This month our focus will be reteaching our math and reading priority benchmarks. These
are the benchmarks we have discussed at conferences this year. Along with that, we will be
studying and writing a research paper on important people of the United States. We will
also wrap up social studies with learning about the Western Region of the United States.

Just a few May dates to note for your 4th grader.

Songfest: May 12th at 2:00 (Roosevelt Gym)

Let's Go Fishing Field Trip: May 23rd (Green Lake)

Field Day: May 25th 9:00-11:00 (Hodapp Field-Kennedy Elementary)

5th Grade:

Wow! What a month April was; and what a month we have ahead! We are so proud of our
students for the hard work they have done this year and how they showed it on the MCA's.
We will begin the month by finishing our Science MCA, and then we have lots to look
forward to. We will be taking a field trip to Cojo Dairy farms, half of the grade on the 13th
and half on the 20th. We are excited to travel to Prairie Woods Environmental Learning
Center for another field trip on the 24th! The next day, students will be participating in field
day; and we all will be taking a trip to tour the middle school. Lots happening, so it's going
to be a great month!
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Music:

In Music, 3rd graders have been writing 8 beat melodies and are gearing up to learn
about the different instruments in band and orchestra and their instrument families. 2nd
grade has been reviewing the Mr. Everybody books they read last year to learn the note
names of the treble clef staff.

Kindergartners are working on the solfege notes So, Mi, and La and singing songs with
those notes..

1st grade has been learning the letter names of the treble clef staff and finding those

notes on stepbells.
I
\‘_ﬁ)

We'd love for families to join us! You can find recordings of our performances on the
Cardinal view YouTube channel.

4th and 5th have been preparing for their Song Fest.

Our final Song Fest date is:
4th-5th Grades on May 12th @ 2:00pm

STEM:
3rd Grade: We will finish up the Plants and Animals Unit and do some outdoor activities
with flowering vs non flowering plants, and coniferous vs deciduous trees.

4th Grade: We will finish up Engineering unit and dive into some makerspace projects to
end the year!

5th Grade: We will be finishing up the Energy unit and working on the Earth Changing
Events

Art:

K-2 artists continue to learn about famous artists and explore using new techniques in
their artwork. Artists we have used as inspiration for our own artwork include Pablo
Picasso, Paul Klee, James Rizzi, Henri Matisse, and Georgia O'Keefe.

EL:

School is almost over, but that doesn’t mean students need to stop reading or learning!
Summer is a great time to read together as a family! Plan trips to the library so your kids
can choose books about things they are interested in. Demonstrate a positive attitude
about learning and reading by taking time to read with your child. Continuing to learn
and grow over the summer doesn’t have to take a lot of time or effort. Take advantage of
situations to notice things outside in nature and talk about them together!
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Field Days

May 17, 2022 at Roosevelt Field
1st Grade 9:00 to 11:00AM 2nd Grade 12:30 — 2:30PM

We encourage you to come and watch your child participate in many physical activities
and enjoy the sun. Students should dress appropriately.
Must have Tennis shoes to participate!

Parents & Guardians will have the opportunity to participate in some activities
so dress appropriately.

Events: Hurdles, Speedway Relay, Hoppity Hops, Obstacle Course, Foxtail Throw, Soccer
Kick/Punt, Football Kick/Throw, Bag Races, Three Legged Race, Tee Ball, Frisbee Toss,

Long Jump, Team Rope Pull

PARKING- You may park in the bus parking lot.
We ask that you leave by 3:00pm so buses can arrive.

@‘5 At Kennedy Hodapp Field: e =

Tuesday, May 24th  3rd Grade 12:30-2:30 PM at

Wednesday, May 25th 4th Grade 9:00-11:00 AM

Wednesday, May 25th 5th Grade 12:30-2:30 PM

We encourage you to come to Kennedy Hodapp Field and watch your child participate in
many physical activities and enjoy the sun.

Please listen to Q102FM & KWLM 1340AM radio station for cancellation.

Thank you!
Roosevelt Elementary School Physical Education Department

Mrs. Rosendahl, Mr. Selchow, Mrs. Eilers,




If your child is starting Kindergarten in the Fall of 2022.
Please register your child soon. It is very easy and quick...

*Go online to the Willmar Public School webpage www.willmar.k12.mn.us

Click on Registration

*You have 2 choices under Need to Register your child for 2022-2023 Kindergarten:

NEW Families to the District

Or

Families with siblings already attending Willmar Public Schools (this includes if your child is
in preschool w/WPS)

If questions or plans to send your child somewhere else for kindergarten
please contact the building secretary Gloria at 320-231-8970

EEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEE TS

Roosevelt 4th & 5th Grade Orchestra Concert

When: Tuesday, May 3, 2022, 7:30 p.m.
Where: Willmar Education & Arts Center (WEAC)
611 5th St. SW, Willmar

Students should arrive between 6:45 - 7:00 p.m. and go directly to the rehearsal hall.
Please do not arrive before 6:45.
Kennedy students will be finishing their concert, so please enter quietly! Parents - please
wait in the gallery until the auditorium is clear.
Students need to bring their instrument (from home), book & music.
You may wear nice clothes - use your best judgment.
If you wear a skirt or a dress please also wear tights or leggings.

Questions? Contact me at: (320) 231-8471 ext. 7596 or by email at
zellerl@willmar.k12.mn.us
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Coming this summer:

Home Alone & Babysitting Safety children learn skills to handle these
responsibilities safely.

Encanto & Sleeping Beauty discover theatre on stage and backstage-
learn set & prop design, costuming, makeup, lighting, sound, directing,
and more!

Cardettes Mini Dance Camp for grades K-6. Register your child by May
14 to get a t-shirt.
Wish | Had A Horse Camp for grades 2-7 with Kandiyohi Co 4-H.

Stop Motion Camp for grades 3-5. Create 2D & 3D animation!
Nature Kid Art Club for grades 3-5. Let's do art outside!
Prairie Woods ELC Survival, Climbing Wall, Canoeing & Archery.

Eureka Engineering for grades 3-8. Introduces core robotics skills while
working with Lego Mindstorm Kkits.

RC Wars for grades 4-9. Students design and build remote control
vehicles to race and battle other teams.

Intro to Esports for grades 3-8. Turn your student's passion for video
games into valuable life skills!

Hawk Creek Animal Shelter learn how to choose the best pet for your
family and help your adopted animal make a successful transition from

the shelter into iour home.



Vi M MILES AMENTORS

Dear Roosevelt Parents,

We have a great opportunity to help you pay for activity fees, equipment, and more! Sports are important, they help
develop self-esteem, confidence, respect, leadership, and personal discipline and control. With the help of this
$10,000.00 grant from the Willmar Area Community Foundation, Miles 4 Mentors has initiated their Pay to Play
Scholarship Initiative for the 2021-2022 operational year. Elementary school child guides, physical education
instructors, nurses, and others in our community, are our eyes to reach families with young children that need help.

e Apply online at wwyw.MILES4MENTORS.com - Or- contact one of the principal cultural liaisons or the child
guides at our elementary schools for an application.

e We want our students, ALL students, to be involved in activities. | see it every day at recess and in Phy Ed,
we have talented young people, boys, and girls, who would excel in individual or team sports. Please call us
for more information, come in and we'll help you apply or apply online at home.

Waxaan haysanaa fursad fiican oo aan kaa caawino si kaaga bixino garashka hawlgabadka, galabka, iyo wax ka badan!
Ciyaaraha waa muhiim.waxay caawiyaan hormarinta isku kalsoonida, ixtiraamka, hogaaminta, iyo anshaxa shakhsi
ahaan iyo xakamaynta.lyada oo la kaashanayo deeqdan $10,000.00 ee ka timid Mu'asasada Bulshada Deegaanka
Willmar, Miles 4 Mentors waxay bilaabeen Bixinta Lacagta Waxbarashada ee Ciyaarta sanadka 2021-2022. hagaha
ilmaha dugsiga hoose, macalimiinta waxbarashada jimicsiga jirka, kalkaalisooyinka, iyo kuwa kale ee bulshadeena,
si aan isha ugu hayno qoysaska haysta carruurta yaryar ee u baahan caawimada.

Ka codso onlayn www.MILES4MENTORS.com
Ama la xidhiidh mid ka mid ah maamulaha dhaganka ee Somalida ama hagaha caruurta ee dugsiyada hoose si aad
u codsato.

Waxaan rabnaa ardaydeena, dhammaan, inay ka gqayb qaataan hawlaha.Waxaan arkaa maalin kasta wakhtiga
waxbarashada jimicsiga jirka, inan haysanoh/leenahay dhalinyaro, wiilal iyo gabdho karti leh, kuwaas 00 ku fiicnaan
lahaa isboortiga shagsiga ama kooxeedka.Fadlan na soo wac si aad u hesho macluumaad dheeraad ah, ama noo
kaalay saan kaga caawino inaad codsato ama online ka codsato adagio gurigaaga joogo.

iTenemos una gran oportunidad de ayudarlo a pagar las tarifas de actividades, el equipo y mas! Los deportes son
importantes, ayudan a desarrollar la autoestima, la confianza, el respeto, el liderazgo, la disciplina y el control
personal. Con la ayuda de esta subvencion de $10,000.00 de Willmar Area Community Foundation, Miles 4 Mentors
ha iniciado su iniciativa de becas Pay to Play para el afio operativo 2021-2022. Guias de nifios de primaria,
instructores de educacion fisica, enfermeras y otros en nuestra comunidad, son nuestros ojos para llegar a las
familias con nifios pequefios que necesitan ayuda.

Aplicar en linea en www.MILES4AMENTORS.com
O comuniquese con uno de los principales enlaces culturales o las guias para nifios en nuestras escuelas primarias
para solicitar una solicitud.

Queremos que nuestros estudiantes, TODOS los estudiantes, participen en las actividades. Los veo todos los dias
en el recreo y en educacion fisica, tenemos jévenes talentosos, nifios y nifas, que se destacarian en deportes
individuales o de equipo. LIamenos para obtener mas informacion, venga y lo ayudaremos a presentar su solicitud o
presentar su solicitud en linea en su hogar.

Thank you, Lori Lockhart, Roosevelt Principal



